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28 March 2012

Alex Harris

Via: requests@fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex

Re: “Does the Council open its meetings with a prayer?”

Thank you for your emailed information request to the Council received via
the FYI website on 26 March 2012 in which you asked “Does the Council open

its meetings with a prayer?”

I can advise that Wellington City Council does not open its meetings with a
prayer.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

Issues Resolution Officer
Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 803 8315

Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz
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